http://www.alaska.edu/bor/policyregulations/ . Staff alliance will be working to
identify sections that are most relevant to staff for consideration in this process. We
encourage all staff members to provide input on the above form.

Committees

Staff Council committees are an important way to be involved with current issues
and provide important input to university events. Thank you to everyone who has
contributed to the multitude of committees that Staff Council touches. Your work is
much appreciated and needed for a healthy and active organization.

Happy Thanksgiving — best wishes for a peaceful and happy holiday!
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